
The BC Oil and Gas Commission (Commission) is investigating after a fire overnight at an Encana well site 
approximately three kilometres southwest of Pouce Coupe. At approximately 1:32 a.m. March 18, 2018, a truck 
on site caught fire, spreading and damaging several vehicles and associated hoses and a generator. Local and 
contract firefighters responded and successfully extinguished the fire. Ten residents from three homes were 
evacuated as a precaution. The fire was contained to the trucks that were on site and Encana facilities were not 
impacted by the fire. There were no injuries or well releases.

The Commission responded to the incident, with an inspector on-scene to ensure public safety and begin an 
investigation into the cause of the fire. 
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Do you want to receive Commission Industry Bulletins via email? Click here to send us a request. 

Should you have any questions regarding this Industry Bulletin, please contact:

Graham Currie
Executive Director, Public and Corporate Relations
BC Oil and Gas Commission 
Graham.Currie@bcogc.ca
250-419-4420 (wk)
250-213-5210 (cell)
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